
 

 

Rule Petition 20-03 relating to legal challenges to redistricting. 

 
We are concerned about the impact Rule Petition 20-30 would have on the transparency of the 

process of redistricting. Lack of transparency and a clear way for citizens to understand and have 

input on the competing arguments will leave the average person out of the discussion and further 

disenfranchise those of us who are not lawyers or legislators. The election process is under much 

scrutiny after this past election and the partisan redistricting seems to add to the suspicion that 

the system is rigged by one party or the other. The Rule Petition 20-30 will further that concern. 

Please oppose this rule and let the process work its way through the courts and allow public 

testimony and appeals to be considered.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Gary and Nancy Cox  

9805 Moen Valley Road 

Black Earth, WI 53515 


